
Pen Mill Infant and Nursery Academy 

Weekly News    15th March 
2019 

All of the information on this page can be found on: 

 our website at www.penmillinfants.co.uk  

 the playground screen 

Golden Book Pupils 

Carle Lacey G &  Isabella  

Waddell Ronnie & Alexia 

Sharratt Scarlett & Oscar 

Potter Amelie & Adiella 

Donaldson Claire & Mason 

Jeffers Mollie  & Katie 

Attendance 

Pen Mill Academy attendance - 93% 
 

Our Attendance Bear was awarded to Potter class who attained the highest class 
attendance this week with 98% 

Team Points 

Well done to Maple Team who achieved the most points this week with 100 points. 

Awards were presented this week to the following children: 

Payments 

Our preferred method of payment is through the ‘School Gateway’ service although 
payment can also be made by cash or cheque at the school office. 

To activate a School Gateway account please follow the instructions below: 
Download the app: If you have a smartphone, please download School 
Gateway from your app store (Android and iPhone).   
OR  
Visit the website: www.schoolgateway.com and click on ‘New User’.  You 
will receive a text message with a PIN number.  Use this PIN to log into 
School Gateway. 

http://www.penmillinfants.co.uk
http://www.schoolgateway.com


Outgoing telephone calls from the school office 

Technology & Learning 

This half term we will be sharing parents guides to various apps and games your 
children may use to support you in keeping your children safe online. We hope these 
will be helpful.  
If you have any comments or concerns about your children’s use of technology or 
any aspect of e-safety, please speak to your child’s class teacher or Mrs Hayden.  
 

Please note that all outgoing telephone calls from the school will be made from the 
following number 07415 326727.   
 
However this number will not be monitored for incoming calls or text messages.   

If you are returning a call or wish to contact the school please call the school office on 

01935 474224. 

What parents need to know about 
The App Store 

Full size copies of these information sheets can be found at the end of the 
weekly update. 

Egg-citing News 

Our eggs have started to hatch in the Nursery with the first chick, named Carle, born 

on Wednesday 13th March. 

 



Upcoming Dates  -  all dates can be found on our website 

Sports Week 
Activities to include: 
Jive, Football, Yoga 

Monday 18th March -  
Friday 22 March  

Themed Curriculum Day for Nursery 
children 
‘People who help us’ 

Wednesday 20th March 

Fire Engine to visit the Nursery Wednesday 20th March 

Books at bedtime 
Please remember to return your reply slip 

Thursday 21st March 

Adventure Babies visiting the Nursery 
children 

Friday 22nd March 

Rock The Sport CD 
Deadline to return your order to the school 
office 

Friday 22nd March 

Celebrate and Evaluate 
Parents invited into classes to view their 
child’s work 

Tuesday 26th March 
8.30am-9.15am or  
3.15pm-3.30pm 

Easter bonnet parade 
Children invited to make a bonnet at home 
for the parade 

Monday 1st April 

Nursery visit to Sunningdale Lodge Tuesday 2nd April 

Easter Service at St Michael’s Church 
Year 1 to lead - parents welcome 

Wednesday 3rd April  
2pm 

Themed Curriculum Day for Reception 
and Year 1 children 
‘Fairytale Day’ 

Thursday 4th April 

Themed Curriculum Day for Year 2 
children 
‘Castle Day’ 

Thursday 4th April 

Last day of term Friday 5th April 

Visit from Cat Weatherill - author and story teller 

The visit from author, Cat Weatherilll was a great success 
and the children had a lot of fun 
listening to stories and joining in with 
songs and rhymes. 
 
The children in Key stage 1 began to 
think about making their own stories, 
by using a story mountain format. 
                                 As usual our Pen 




